
  

 
Pierce’s Use of Clark Road Survey - Summary  
 
Who was surveyed: 

- Current Pierce Families 
- Current BEEP Families who reside in the Pierce School Zone 
- Current Pierce Staff 

 
Timeline: 

- Survey opened on Friday, December 19 at 3:30 p.m. 
- Survey closed on Friday, January 3 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Responses 

- 307 unique responses. ​There are 994 families in the Pierce community. We have no 
way of telling if more than one person in a household responded.  

- 101 out of 307 respondents  (33%) had a child/children entering kindergarten at 
Pierce over the next three years. 

- 82 out of 123 (66.7%) staff responded. 
 
Questions asked: 

1. Please select the one option that you prefer the School Committee to select.  
a. Option A: Move all Pierce School kindergarten classrooms to the Clark Road 

school building. 
b. Option B: Move all Pierce School kindergarten classrooms and all Pierce School 

first grade classrooms to the Clark Road school building. 
c. Option C: Move all Pierce School kindergarten, first grade, and second grade 

classrooms to the Clark Road school building. 
d. Option D: Keep all Pierce School classrooms on the Pierce Campus. 

 
2. Please indicate the current grade level of your child/children. (Families) / What grade 

level(s) and subject(s) do you primarily work with at PSB? (Staff) 
 

3. Do you have a child or children who will be entering kindergarten at Pierce within the 
next three years? (Families Only) 
 

4. Please feel free to share any other comments or suggestions you have about how to 
address the town-wide school overcrowding and space challenges.  
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Pierce’s Use of Clark Road Survey - Summary  
Results: 
 

 K only K and 1 K, 1, and 2 No Move 

Families 29.0% 2.0% 13.7% 55.4% 

Families with an 
incoming K 
student(s) 

32.7% 1.0% 6.9% 59.4% 

Staff 6.2% 0.0% 7.4% 86.4% 
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